
Good morning Year One, 

The end of another week. Well done for all your hard work and effort. We are so proud of you! We 

have been sent some fantastic work, so keep sending it in.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

Stay safe, 

Miss Kemp and Miss Holden. 

Here is the work for Friday 3rd July   

Group 1: 

 

Group 2: 

 

 


